
 
	
January	23,	2020	
26	Tevet,	5780	
	
Dear	Future	JAO	family,	
	
As	we	enter	into	the	admissions	season	for	the	2020-2021	academic	school	year,	a	big	decision	lies	ahead	
for	you	in	choosing	the	right	school	for	your	child.		We	at	Jewish	Academy	of	Orlando	understand	that	many	
factors	come	into	play	when	making	this	commitment	to	your	child’s	education.	
	
As	 you	know,	 Jewish	Academy	of	Orlando	has	been	educating	 the	 leaders	of	 our	 community	 for	over	40	
years.	 In	 our	 environment	 of	 smaller	 classes,	 enriched	 curriculum	 and	 hands	 on	 learning,	 our	 students	
excel	academically,	along	with	developing	 independence	and	leadership	skills	 they	carry	forward	in	their	
lives.	Our	graduates	have	moved	on	to	stand	out	at	local	advanced	placement	high	school	programs	and	Ivy	
League	universities.		
	
As	we	begin	 to	prepare	 for	 the	 coming	 school	 year,	we	 are	pleased	 to	provide	 you	with	 this	 application	
packet	and	information.	We	have	many	exciting	programs	and	opportunities	for	your	child	to	continue	to	
grow	and	thrive	academically,	socially	and	emotionally.			

Please	 check	 out	 the	 link	 to	 a	 summary	 of	 our	 2019	 Iowa	 Test	 Scores	 reflecting	 the	 level	 of	 scholastic	
achievement	at	Jewish	Academy	of	Orlando.		As	you	can	see,	our	students	are	consistently	scoring	several	
grade	 levels	 over	 their	 class	 placement	 in	 reading	 and	 math.	 	 	 Also,	 check	 out	 the	 link	 to	 our	 new	
curriculum	guides	that	provide	you	with	an	overview	of	our	amazing	Kindergarten	program.	

These	scores	and	our	curriculum	guide	reveal	one	significant	factor	to	consider	when	making	your	decision	
about	JAO,	that	Jewish	Academy	of	Orlando	educates	and	produces	high	achieving	students	in	an	enriched	
environment	far	beyond	their	grade	level.	
	
We	would	be	happy	to	share	additional	 testing	results	with	you,	should	you	 like	to	explore	the	academic	
side	of	 Jewish	Academy	of	Orlando	further.	We	look	forward	to	your	child	 joining	our	students	here	next	
year.	
	
We	are	proud	of	our	school	with	our	amazing	teachers	and	staff,	and	we	are	eager	to	plan	for	the	upcoming	
school	year.	If	you	have	any	questions,	please	call	or	email	either	of	us	to	discuss.	

L’Shalom,	

	 									 	

Alan	Rusonik	 	 	 Amy	Polacek	
Head	of	School		 	 Admissions	Coordinator	
	
P.S.	Please	send	in	your	application	on	or	before	Friday,	February	21st.	


